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MUNDY ROAD ELEMENTARY


SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 43 (COQUITLAM)

2200 Austin Avenue,  Coquitlam, B.C.    V3K 3S1 

Telephone:  (604) 936-4271     Fax:  (604) 936-9627                                                                                                                                                                                          
October 3, 2008

Dear Parents/Guardians

Today during lunch hour, we had a student report that there was a bear cub up one of the trees at the south east corner of our playing field.   The field was cleared immediately and students were kept inside for the remainder of the lunch hour.

We are asking that students do not use the pathways that run through the playing field to come to, or go home, from school.

The conservation officer was contacted and made a visit to the school. They are aware that bears have been seen in this area for the past few weeks.

Please review safety procedures with your child(ren).

Thank you.

Ms. Zimmer


